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Fairfield County Auditor’s Office Starts Map of the Month Series 

Lancaster, Ohio – The Fairfield County Auditor’s Office is introducing a Map of the Month series. 
This initiative will serve as a method of highlighting the GIS Office mapping skills by sharing unique 
maps of interest in Fairfield County. A new map will be featured each month. 

The Map of the Month for October features locations of Hauntings and Legends. This information was 
provided by the Ohio Exploration Society (https://bit.ly/OhioExpoFFCo) and mapped by the Auditor’s 
GIS Office.   A copy of the map is attached and can also be found here: https://bit.ly/FFHauntedMap.  

Dr. Carri Brown, Fairfield County Auditor, stated, “We in the County Auditor’s Office are very proud of 
the technology used to create maps that are supportive of analysis and decisions. The Map of the Month 
series will help highlight some technical aspects of Geographical Informational Systems and provide 
some history and interest for the community, as well.” 

For more information or questions regarding services offered by the GIS Office, please contact Nick 
Dilley, GIS and Mapping Supervisor, at (740) 652-7057.  
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